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Colorado Church Council Meeting Minutes 9/18/22 

 

In attendance: 

Justino Alves 

Jim Chimes 

Peggy Yujiri 

Mitsy Kuramoto 

Pastor Mike 

 

Check in with Pastor Mike 

 

Renovations continue at the church owned units. Pastor Mike is trying to meet deadlines by the beginning 

of October. 

 

Tenants in the last unit are moving out the week of 9/18/22 

 

Renovations will start on final unit asap for a young second gen family moving in. 

 

Renovations continue with upstairs unit for Ukranian family who are set to arrive on 9/30/22. 

 

Heartland Academy has successfully begun its second year. The school is looking for new students to 

enroll. If you know anyone who may be interested, please put the word out. 

 

The pastors are grateful for all the efforts of our Youth Minister, Anisa Tanaka, and would like to give 

added support by offering a monthly stipend. This will be reviewed with the finance ministry and Church 

Council. 

 


